
Submitter: Ray Quisenberry  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB525 

To Senate committee in Energy and Environment  

 

My name is Ray Quisenberry, and I’m a 30 year Oregon resident.  I strongly support 

SB 525.  We are in the midst of a climate crisis, and I can’t believe that people want 

to make the situation worse just to be able to have a tidy yard.  Are we that callous?  

Don’t we care about our planet? In addition, the folks that operate this equipment for 

many of the contractors are poorly paid and their health and hearing are being 

sacrificed when there are better, less damaging alternatives.  If you really care about 

the planet, if we really care about community health, if we really care about worker 

safety, if you actually care at all, then you need to support this bill.  

 

Thank you 

 

Ray Quisenberry  

Salem, OR 


